MINUTES

School of Education, Curriculum Committee 
March 3, 2010
PRESENT:  Dr. Nancy Aumann, , Dr. Kevin Mack, 
Dr. Lin Lin (chair), Dr. Mary Ware
Dr. Michele Gonzalez came to the end of the meeting due to another engagement on campus. 
Business:  Alteration of an existing program (Form 5) and new course proposal (Form 1) by Dr. Mary Kinsella, Chair of Education Leadership Department 

Meeting called to order by Dr. Lin Lin 
Dr. Mack introduced the Education Leadership proposals to the committee. The Education Leadership Department has been offering SDL, SBL, SBL_SDL, and SBusinessL programs to meet the educational needs of students and believes that the proposed advanced internship will go beyond the initial internship experience and allow students to gain experiences in all three areas of certification. 
Dr. Ware shared the following concern about the new course proposal. 
· There is an existing EDL696: Internship in Education Leadership. The new proposed EDL698: Advanced Internship in Education Leadership does not seem to be “advanced” in content and nature of the internship except for in length.  
Dr. Ware and Dr. Aumann suggested the following: 

· Option One: EDL698: Advanced Internship in Education Leadership needs a page or two specifying course themes and assignments that are distinctively different from EDU696.  The course content of EDL698 should be advanced beyond the entry level internship with in-depth projects or assignments that are focused on critical thinking of the school or district systems. 

· Option Two:  Modify EDL696: Internship in Education Leadership by specifying different designations (e.g., SDL, SBL, SBL-SDL, SBusinessL) so that students do not take them concurrently. A new course proposal of EDL698 will not be necessary in this case. 
Decision:  The Committee has a consensus that Dr. Mack will share with Dr. Mary Kinsella about the options available. 

Meeting adjourned at 12 noon. 

Respectfully submitted by Lin Lin 
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